
 

 

Press Release 

The Government of Nepal is deeply shocked and saddened by the tragic crash of 

Air India flight AI 171 in Ahmedabad, India today. 

The Government of Nepal extends its heartfelt condolences to the Government 

and friendly people of India, and to the bereaved families who have lost their 

loved ones in this unfortunate incident. 

During this time of profound sorrow, the Government and people of Nepal stand 

in solidarity with the Government and people of India, offering heartfelt 

sympathy while wishing for speedy recovery of the injured. 
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